
Important Information for VBS Volunteers 
 

● Please arrive by 8:15 am on Monday, June 10 in order to get set up and ready to 
welcome the kids. You may come in at 8:30 the other mornings. 

● Parking is available in the flat lot at the corner of Cumberland and Church Streets on a 
first-come-first-served basis. ​Please do not park in any spots reserved for clergy or 
staff. 

● We need blankets for the children to sit on the floor. Please bring one or two and mark 
them with your name. Be sure to retrieve them at the end of VBS. 

● We will need a number of carpool helpers at the beginning and end of each day. If you 
are available to assist (not Oikos Leaders), please check in with Amy. 

● We will be transported back to1st-century Athens once we enter the Parish Building. 
Please consider dressing in a toga for the week. All you need is a bedsheet. ​Click here 
for instructions. A limited number of premade togas will be available for the drama team 
and some rotation leaders. 

● T-shirts are expected to arrive on Tuesday so we may need some extra help getting 
these organized on Wednesday morning. 

● Once again there will be a Volunteer Hospitality Station for all adult and youth 
volunteers. We will most likely locate it in the Kitchen this year. Please feel free to 
refresh yourself before and during the morning. Just don’t leave your charges 
unattended! 

● At the end of each day, we will ask the children of volunteers to leave the Parish Hall and 
go to another supervised space (location tbd) to watch a movie. This should help with 
the dismissal chaos somewhat. 

● Please let me know if you have any other questions. My cell phone is 843-906-1064. 
Feel free to call or text. 

 
 

https://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Toga-out-of-a-Bedsheet

